
 

OFFICE OF THE ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT 

FOR EDUCATIONAL SERVICES 

 

TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  

  

FROM: Rosanne Williamson  

  

RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS  

  

DATE:  February 9, 2011 

 

The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 

Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following  

gifts below. 

 

Gift From Amount or Item School Department Account 

Guarantee Trust Life 

Insurance Company 

$400.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

Thomas Place L.P. $200.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

Covenant Village of 

Northbrook 

$150.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

GBS High School Debate 

Society League 

$2850.00 GBS Debate 830290 

Goodman Family Foundation $3,900.00 GBS Student 2 Student 830992 

Steve Mazza Miracle 

Basketball 

$4,500.00 GBS Scholarship 830835 

Donna J.  Herrmann $150.00 GBS The Cure Club 830525 

Scott and Brenda Field 1998 Honda 

Accord VIN 

1HGCG5650WAO

43217 

GBS Vehicle Donation for GBS 

Automotives program 

 

St. Philip’s Church $100.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

VI At The Glen $350.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

No.Suburban Branch of the 

Chicago Dental Society 

$250.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

Mid-Century Combine $350.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

St. Joseph Women’s Club $250.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

American Assc. of 

University Women 

$250.00 GBS Music Department 830195 

 


